
January 31, 2025 

Chairman Lee and members of the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee, 

I am writing in support of federal protection for the wild horses at Theodore Roosevelt National Park.  

Wild horses are fast disappearing from our western lands.  

These horses are important to telling the history and legacy of TRNP and Theodore Roosevelt. This is a 

heritage herd. People from all over the world visit the park to see them and learn about the history of 

American West. I urge you to guarantee their future. Prevent their removal and support humane and 

scientifically sound management. They are irreplaceable. Please protect them. 

Respectfully, 

 

June Johnson 

 

 

 

 

 


